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Our constitutionally protected rights state that we have the right to protect ourselves, 

our families, and our property. It does NOT dictate how, or restrict us on doing so the 

way these legislators keep pushing to do. Every new law, restriction, or requirement 

made will only effect those who follow the law, which happens to be the majority; law 

abiding American citizens. No criminal is going to care one bit, and will still obtain 

their weapons illegally, by whatever means they see fit. They will lie, steal, and even 

cause harm to aquire their them. The only thing that will come out of further 

restrictions will be more harm to those who follow the laws because they've been 

further restricted on being able to protect themselves and their loved ones.  


